
 
          

 

To: Gino Betts, OPA Director  
CC: Daniel Okada, OPA Investigations Supervisor  
From: Sienna Hiller, OIG Policy Analyst 
Date: September 17, 2024 
Re:  OIG Certification Memo for Case Number: 2024OPA-0290 

 
OIG Certification Memo  

OIG has reviewed the investigation for case number 2024OPA-0290. The investigation is certified as 
thorough, timely, and objective.   

 

Respectfully,  

 

_________________________ 

Sienna Hiller, OIG Policy Analyst 
                           


